
Library Activity for the New Academic Year: Welcome to the UM
Library! (2017/08/18)

Dear All,
 

A warm welcome to all our new and returning students!
 

You are cordially invited to attend a series of library welcoming activities, such as photo taking with
“Book Trees”, Library tours, and workshops.

Students are welcome to come to the Library for some free snacks. Those who join our activities will
also have a chance to receive free books (available while supplies last). 

 
Library Activity for New Academic Year

 Venue: Front entrance of the University Library (E2)
 Date: 22 & 23 August, 2017

 1st session 11:00 – 12:00 
 2nd session 16:00 – 17:00 
 

Moreover, the Library has prepared many sessions of library orientations and various library
workshops for students to join. Please click the link for more details:

 http://library.umac.mo/html/services/reference/libprog/asp/libprogram.asp
 

We hope to see you all in the Library and join our welcoming activities!
 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_circ@umac.mo or 8822 8160.

 




